
 
Office for Academic and Clinical Affairs 

 
 

Funding Opportunities 
Fall 2017 

 
 

HMS Faculty and Postdocs are invited to attend 
and learn about HMS Foundation Funds 

opportunities 
 

Please join us for an informational meeting 
 

Tuesday, September 5, 2017   10:30 AM 
MGH Simches Building, 3rd Floor, 3.130 

 
 
  
 
 
Please direct all inquiries to: 
Clare Lamont, Program Coordinator 
HMS Foundation Funds, Office of Academic and Clinical Affairs 
617-432-7463, Clare_Lamont@hms.harvard.edu 
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